You will be receiving a monthly update on your child’s Canine Therapy communicated to you via an
email and posted to our secure website The Family Bridge https://thefamilybridge.net Simply log in, look

for links under BestNotes Updates towards the bottom of the student’s main page. You will also have
access to student’s pictures on this site. If you need any assistance with our secure website please feel
free to contact Kathy, The Family Bridge administrator, at kputzbach@ca-lo.com

Your update will have information pertaining to what sequence we are currently in, what we are doing
in the sequence, virtues for the month, progress made, plan for growth and any advancement in the
canine foster/adoption process. We’ll even have pictures attached to the email and lots more posted on
The Family Bridge.

It will look something like this:

We are nearing the end of the communication sequence. Many dogs are learning commands and tricks
on and off leash that are considered advanced training. During training times (your child) is learning how
to train canines through non-verbal cues along with how to read canine body language. In addition, we
are also continuing our training in the AKC-CGC (American Kennel Club — Canine Good Citizen) and CDH
(Certified Dog Handler) requirements. We are pleased to report (your child) has passed 8 of the 10
requirements for these certifications.

Progress Made:

Plan for Growth:

The Canine Therapy Department goal is to have 7’s (perfect score) from each student and parent for our
monthly engagement surveys. We know it’s a lofty goal and to achieve it, we need your feedback. If we
fall short of a 7 please let us know why and how we can serve you and (Your child) better in the future.

We are committed to excellence and know of no better way than to get perfect scores.

Best regards,
Jeanna

Jeanna Osborn
CALO Canine Therapy Director
josborn@ca-lo.com



